BULLITT JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT
COUNTY BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER
PUBLIC TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

SCHOOLS

TO: Jesse Bacon, Superintenden%/

FROM: Patrick Durham, Director of Elementary Education ’PD
RE: 2023-2024 Early Entrance Students

DATE: June 2, 2023

Pursuant to Bullitt County Public School enroliment policy and procedures 09.121.AP.21
and KRS 158.030 (3), we kindly request the Board of Education's approval for the
acceptance of five (5) Early Entrance Kindergarten students. These students have
successfully fulfilled the necessary requirements for Early Entrance to Kindergarten.
Pending approval, these students will be registered at their respective home schools
and enrolled for the upcoming 2023-2024 academic year.
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OUR MISSION IS TO INSPIRE AND EQUIP OUR STUDENTS TO SUCCEED IN LIFE \g*
BULLITT COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS IS AN EQUAL EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT INSTITUTION
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